
 
 
 
 
 
 
              
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
              
 
 
 
 
  
 

 

 
116 South Loudoun Street – www.fpwds.com 

    
 

 
   School Calendar 

 
February 
 
Mon, Feb 2nd 8:30 – 1:30, 
Loudoun Hall, Registration 
for Current Weekday 
School Families  
 
Tues, Feb 3rd 8:30 – 1:30 
Loudoun Hall, Registration 
for New Weekday School 
Families  
 
Weds, Feb 4th – NOON 
DISMISSAL 
 
Mon, Feb 16th – No School 
 
 

 
 
 
March 
 
Weds, Mar 4th – NOON 
DISMISSAL 
 
Week of March 8th: 
WATTS (Winchester Area 
Thermal Shelter).  *Hours 
for WATTS:  7 pm – 7 am. 
 

Registration at the Weekday School 
 
Registration for current Weekday School families will be held on 
Monday, February 2nd. New Weekday School families will be able to 
submit Registration Forms on Tuesday, February 3rd. Registration for 
both days will take place in Loudoun Hall from 8:30 am to 1:30 pm.  
 
What to bring to Registration: 

• A completed Registration Form, and the Registration Fee 
($55 per child, $80 for family).  

• What about Health Forms and Birth Certificates for New 
Students? 

• Health forms and birth certificates are due to the 
Weekday School prior to the first day of school. These 
can be submitted when the Weekday School opens in 
August, or they can be submitted at the Meet the Teacher 
Day. 

 
 What factors determine class placement?  
 

• Chronological age, as well as developmental age are factors in 
placement. Since we operate based on developmentally appropriate 
practices, our priority is to place children where they will be most 
successful. 

Registration is handled on a first come, first served basis.  
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Dressing for Success! 
 

The classes here at the Weekday School will continue to visit the playground as the weather 
permits. For the safety and comfort of all children, please provide the following: 
 

• A warm jacket 
• Mittens or gloves 
• Hats 

Transitioning from the classroom to the playground with outerwear also provides us a time 
to practice self-help skills!  
 

What’s Happening in the Community? 
 
The Bowman Library will be hosting Preschool Story Time on Wednesdays and 
Saturdays, from 11:00 am – 12:00 pm, during the month of February. These 
activities are great for children aged two to five!  
 
For more information, please visit the following link, and click on February’s 
calendar: http://www2.youseemore.com/handley/calendar.asp?cal=35 
 

 

Looking Ahead to April... 
Annual Weekday School Spaghetti Dinner and Auction 

April 15, 2015 
This is a chance for families to share an evening connecting, dining, and bidding on a variety of items, including 
those made by our very own Weekday School children. 
 
Your help is needed to make this event fun and successful!  Set-up, clean-up, hosts or hostesses, contributors 
of items, bidders…there is something for everyone! 
 
Contact Lara (fpwdsdirector@gmail.com) or April Willingham (aprillamaster@yahoo.com) or April Aikens 
(april@aikensgroup.com) 
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